
             

 

 

 
 

The 

Mark Benevolent Fund 

Grand Parade 
 

Tuesday, 12 March 2019 at 2pm 

Freemasons’ Hall, London 
 

Join us at the Quarterly Communication of Mark 

Grand Lodge where you will be able to meet 

representatives of many of the 50 charities who 

received a grant from the M.B.F. in 2018. 

Our guests will process into Grand Lodge and 

invited speakers will tell us how our grants have 

had an impact on their charity and those are 

helped. 

Come and support your Province and be proud to 

call the M.B.F. your charity. 
 

Further details from W.Bro. Darren Coleman-Heald, P.A.G.D.C. 
Charities Manager, Mark Masons’ Hall d.coleman@mmh.org.uk 

mailto:d.coleman@mmh.org.uk

